
Cranberry  Harbors  District
May Roundtable
Thanks to all who participated in our May Roundtable. Slides
from the session, including all event and activity slides that
were not shown during the session due to time constraints are
linked below. Please also download and review the PFD safety
sheet and review with your Scouts. I hope you will participate
in our in-person Roundtable on June 1 at the North River
Community Church.
MayRT_Final
May2022 Safety – PFDs

https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/cranberry-harbors-district-may-roundtable/
https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/cranberry-harbors-district-may-roundtable/
https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/wp-content/uploads/MayRT_Final.pdf
https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/wp-content/uploads/May2022-Safety-PFDs.pdf

